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Two Days Workshop On E-Content Development 

Date: 09/09/2020 to 10/09/2020  

Duration: Two Days  

The number of participants: 29 

  During the COVID-19 pandemic, all the classes were conducted online and 
teachers were informed to create the online content for the students. The department of 
Electronics arranged a two-day hands-on workshop for all the faculty members in the college. 
the aim and the objective of the hands-on training are to create an educational video for the 
students using the free software and available hardware. Hardware like the microphone that 
comes along with the mobile phone. The faculties are informed to come along with the 
PowerPoint presentation. The two methods were taught one is using the PowerPoint itself and 
the other technique using the Ezvid software. Twenty-nine faculty members have participated 
in this workshop. All the COVID-19 protocols were followed during the sessions. A batch of 
six participants was made and for each batch, one hour was allotted for training. The 
Department of mathematics computer laboratory was utilized for the workshop. The 
photographs and the feedback given on the College WhatsApp group are attached with this 
report.                   

 

  

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


